
Solidarity Lowell 
A chapter of Progressive 
Massachusetts

is proud to congratulate Dee 
Halzack on her MICAH 
Award! Dee has been a 
valued member of the 
Solidarity Lowell Coordinating 
Committee for many years 
and writes our weekly 
newsletter, the SL Rapid 
Response Team Action List. 
She has also written many 
Letters to the Editor.
Congratulations, Dee!

 
Solidarity Lowell works toward social justice by 
defending the human rights of all against hate and 
discrimination. Our meetings are held on the 4TH 
Sunday of each month.

To learn more, visit us online:  
solidaritylowell.com or @solidaritylowell


